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February 7, 2025 

      
Regional District of Nanaimo Transit Service Update 

Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) transit services will not be affected by the Cowichan Valley Regional 
Transit System service suspension that starts on Saturday, February 8, 2025. All RDN-operated routes will 
run as scheduled, including Route 70 Nanaimo Cowichan Express (NCX). 

While the NCX is not impacted, customers using the NCX to reach the Cowichan Valley are advised that 
there will be no local fixed-route service beyond the NCX drop-off locations, and no ability to travel to and 
from Victoria. Service will also be suspended for the Route 66 CVX Cowichan-Victoria Express and Route 
99 SVX Shawnigan Lake-Victoria Express which provide interregional service between the Cowichan Valley 
and Victoria.  

Cowichan Valley Regional Transit System customers are encouraged to sign up to receive service alerts at 
alerts.bctransit.com.  

Regional District of Nanaimo conventional transit and handyDART customers can visit rdn.bc.ca/transit-
service-alerts for transit service updates in the RDN service area. 
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For media inquiries, please contact: 
 Rebecca Taylor  
 Communications Coordinator 
 Regional District of Nanaimo     
 250-713-2400       
 engagement@rdn.bc.ca 
 
 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Falerts.bctransit.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CRTaylor%40rdn.bc.ca%7C9767bb68e2e747d13ac508dd462eadc1%7Cddeb3d5e4c3646898b82eea50ada964e%7C0%7C0%7C638743888508619126%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C4000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Tf8CvwyfD8lXhvhkdVbrbo2rS7ZJXA6eSPchPLeR8Gc%3D&reserved=0
https://www.rdn.bc.ca/transit-service-alerts
https://www.rdn.bc.ca/transit-service-alerts

	NEWS RELEASE
	Regional District of Nanaimo Transit Service Update

